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Member Newsletter 

February 2022 

 

 

A huge THANK YOU to volunteer members who 
patched, repainted the walls and pedestals.  The 
gallery looks great.  I hope all members will come 
check it out and enjoy the new show. Also thank you 
to volunteers for Entry Day and Hanging 
Crew.  Without volunteers we would be an empty 
gallery. 

Our next two shows should be exciting and different 
for TAG. The spring show is a juried show with prize 
monies to be awarded.  Our June/July show is Paint 
Like an Old Master.  Members will choose an old 
master painting and produce it in their own style.  I 
can't wait to see all of the creative pieces in this 
show.  I've chosen my Master have you? 

Happy Valentine's Day to all. 

Marie 

Executive Committee  

Marie Plinsky chair 
dmplinsky@cox.net 

Charles Benton, vice-chair 
lcbenton2@gmail.com 

Suzy Smith, secretary 
dlsuzy02@gmail.com 

Joe Hernandez, treasurer 
eli201083@gmail.com 

Lila Bartel 
jbartel@hotmail.com 
Kathleen Cobb 

brokenantlerart@gmail.com 
Leanne Kilmer 

l_kilmer@hotmail.com 
Sherrie Dick, 3d displays 

sherriedick43@gmail.com 
Lee Hammond 
pollylee@aol.com 

Dorethy Hancock 
dorethy@centeroftherainbow.com 

Mike Locke 
mlocke@remax.net 
John Riordan 

785-232-6050  
Karol Sutherland,  
Office Manager  

The Topeka Art Guild supports and promotes the  visual arts and art 

education through public programs and exhibitions of original work.   

Phyllis Cory, calendars pmcory@yahoo.com 
Kris Luber, newsletter, website & social media krisluber@prodigy.net 
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Topeka Art Guild website: www.TopekaArtGuild.org 

Are you following the Topeka Art Guild on Facebook? https://www.facebook.com/TopekaArtGuild 

The views expressed in the art are an expression of the individual artist 
and not necessarily those of the Topeka Art Guild as an organization. 

 

 Maria Martin has work showing at the Cider Gallery in Lawrence. 

Dorethy Hancock has  a solo show at Glacier’s Edge Winery. 

Kris Luber, Lila Bartel and Diane Lawrence have artwork in Kansas Through the Eyes of an Artist at the Carriage Factory 

Gallery in Newton. 

Bernadette Robbins, Diane Lawrence and Kris Luber have pieces in 2022 Flora & Fauna Fiber Arts Exhibition at the Morris 

Gallery in NOTO. 

Mindy Bowman (785-554-3554) is looking for a jewelry maker who can make a resin ring for her. If you  - or someone you 

know—can help her out, please give her a call. 

Welcome new members  Bobby Pfeiffer & Leanna Hochstetler.  

 
Highlights of the February 8, 2022 

Executive Committee Meeting  
 

• Fundraising and marketing artists’ work in other venues was discussed.  

• The soup dinner has been postponed indefinitely because of Covid concerns. 

• Entry day for the spring juried show is March 27.  

• Paul Zehr’s work will remain in the gallery through March. 

• Silver Lake High School will be featured in March 

• Plans are moving forward for TAG members to paint a mural on the west exterior wall of Fairlawn Plaza. The mall will be 
paying all costs for prep and supplies. 

• Cynthia Stotler-Hedberg is again donating $1500 for high school scholarships. The deadline to apply is April 15. 

• Since The Hub clothing store is closing the end of March, a new system for keeping the Gallery key is being researched. 

 

Thanks to a generous donation from Cynthia Stotlar-Hedberg, we will again be     

offering scholarships to area high school seniors. Deadline to apply is April 15. 

One $1,000 Cash Scholarship awarded to a Topeka Area High School Senior. Winners 

will be invited to display their work for one month the Topeka Art Guild. Two runner-

up scholarships will also be awarded. Selected works from all entrants, not only the 

winners, will have entry pieces included in a juried display over the summer months. 

Please refer your high school friends to the TAG website for the application form. 

 
Artists who sold in January 
 
Albo Glass, Ralph Krumins,  
Ruth Powers, Kris Luber,      
Dorethy Hancock, Sherry Dick, 
Cathy Brown, Naomi Cashman, 
Fred Hsia and Lee Hammond.  
Sales were $822.50 

topekaartguild.org
topekaartguild.org
facebook.com/TopekaArtGuild
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STAFFERS please fill out the sales slips completely. Please take care when putting names on the tickets and specifying 

amounts, using legible handwriting. Accurate sales information is important to the Gallery and the artist. Make sure 

your name is on the ticket as salesperson in case there are any questions about the sale. 

GIFT SHOP ARTISTS need to go through the three-ring binder and delete items that have been sold or removed.  

Make sure your items are clearly marked with your name so that you receive your commission when an item is sold. 

Gift shop guidelines state that items should only be left for a six-month consignment.  

Juried Spring Show 

$300, first place: $200, second place; $100, third place; and 
$50 for the People's Choice Award 

Entry Day March 27 

Juror is fiber sculptor and paper maker, Betsy Knabe Roe. 
 
Prospectus is found on page 4 and on the TAG website 

 

Spring Class Offerings 

Anne Kufahl’s Life Drawing class was delayed by weather and will begin February 
15; Double-Wall Cherokee Basketry with Lisa LaRue-Baker will be March 2 & 9; 
Open Studio with Lila Bartel and John Riordan and Diane Taylor’s acrylic classes 
continue.   

Please consult the online Events Calendar for times and dates and reach out to 
the teachers if you have questions. Their contact information is listed in the 
member directory on the TAG website. 

Have you picked your artist? 

In June and July our show will be a themed show 
"The Old Masters."  We hope all members will 
join in the fun and paint in the style of an old mas-
ter painter.  Please feel free to interpret your 
piece in your own style.   

Photographers are welcome to join the fun. Round 
up your friends, set the table, and do your own 
"Last Supper." Maybe one of our photographers 
will find a "Girl with a Pearl Earring."  

Put on your thinking cap, find your  master, and 
get started.  
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Topeka Art Guild’s 2022 Prospectus for the Spring Show 

 
Exhibition Dates: March 30th  – May 27th  
 
 
Entry Date: Sunday, March 27th, between 2:00 & 4:00 p.m.  
 
 
 

Eligibility: All artists are eligible to enter the show. All works of art (2D or 3D) must be:  

 

• Original work done only by the entry artist
  

   
 
Prizes: $300 for 1st Place; $200 for 2nd Place; $100 for 3rd Place; $50 for Peopleôs Choice.  
Four Honorable Mention ribbons will also be awarded. 
 
Entries and Pick up: Art must be presented with an entry form and the entry fees paid to the Topeka Art 
Guild and Gallery at this time, unless prior arrangements have been made. Artwork entered in the Spring 
Show must be picked up by Sat., May 28th, 5:00 p.m., unless other arrangements have been made. 
 
Juror: Betsy Knabe Roe 
 
Entries: 2D entries must be appropriately framed or gallery-wrapped and have hanging wire properly     
secured on the back. 
 
3D shall not exceed 48ò in any direction, be pre-assembled and stable without outside support. 
 
Artists will be notified of entries not accepted into the show within 5 days of entry day. Art found to not 
follow the eligibility requirements, listed above, will not be accepted into the show. 
 
Entry fees: $20 ($30 for non-members) for the first piece and $10 for each additional piece, with a limit 
total of 5 pieces, as space allows. Entry fees are not refundable. 
 
Student fee is $5 per piece with a limit of 3 pieces. 
 
Sales: All entries must be available for sale. The Art Guild will retain a commission of 45% (or 30%    
commission plus 12 hours of staffing the Gallery). 
 
Liability: While utmost care will be taken in handling of all art works entered, the Topeka Art Guild shall 
not assume liability for any loss and/or damage to art work entered. All persons working with this           
exhibition shall be held blameless for any and all liabilities arising from this exhibit. 
 
Advertising: The Art Guild shall have the right to reproduce any work for the purpose of advertising 
online, in our newsletter and in the newspaper. 
 
 

The views expressed in the art are an expression of the individual artist and 
not necessarily those of the Topeka Art Guild as an organization. 

 
785-273-7646 - www.topekaartguild.org - Follow us on Facebook. 

• Completed in the last 2 years 
• Not shown before at the Art Guild 

http://www.topekaartguild.org

